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Indian Day Schools Settlement 
delayed 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that the 
nation-wide class action settlement to compensate survivors for harms 
suffered while attending Federal Indian Day Schools has been delayed 
due to a court challenge received by Gowling WPG, acting as Class 
Counsel.  
 
The opening of the claims process, which was scheduled to begin on 
December 19, 2019, is delayed while the challenge is being processed. It 
is unknown at this time how long this will take. 
 
Survivors will be able to apply for compensation of between $10,000 to 
$200,000 based on the level of harm experienced and other factors. 
Application for claims for compensation is not yet finalized or available. 
Information will be forthcoming once the application forms are available. 
 
The MCK created a webpage (www.kahnawake.com/indiandayschool) to 
assist community members who need any information on this matter, 
correct contact information, websites and more.  
 
Upcoming information sessions in Kahnawà:ke regarding the class action 
settlement are planned in the future, though no dates have been set at 
this time. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Vernon Goodleaf 
Technician 
vernon.goodleaf@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

http://www.kahnawake.com/indiandayschool
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca
mailto:vernon.goodleaf@mck.ca

